
UPDATE - SAME JOB SAME PAY APPLICATIONS

Team Jetstar variation voted up

Last year, the TWU filed two Same Job Same Pay applications for Team
Jetstar and Altara cabin crew. 

For too long, Altara and Team Jetstar crew working alongside Jetstar
cabin crew have experienced inferior pay and conditions to directly-hired
workers under the Jetstar EA.

This has threatened your job security and is unfair for everyone.

A win for your job security

Team Jetstar’s variation has now been voted up by members.

Bringing up the pay of all cabin crew workers at Jetstar protects your
job security and removes the ability for Qantas to use this model.

There’s still more to do
We know there’s significantly more to do to improve pay and
conditions for cabin crew. This is just the start. 

Once this proposal is finalised we will be preparing for bargaining
and we will be asking for views from all work groups as we
pursue key campaigns around issues you’ve raised.
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